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11/12/2021  09:20:212021/4981/P OBJ Chris and Nicola 

Beauman

We live opposite at 35 Christchurch Hill. Of course we do not want to look at a brick wall, unless it was very 

low (but the chances are the applicant would want to build a very high wall to stop intruders), however our 

main objection would be the terrible effect of a wall on the lime trees. We are now only left with three lime 

trees - there used to be a fabulous row of six but very, very sadly three of them were felled - and these trees 

are particularly precious because they are the last three surviving. A brick wall would need foundations and 

these would inevitably impact on the roots of the lime trees which would become unsafe and they would have 

to be felled as well. If the council refuses permission for a wall they would also be doing something towards 

saving three of Hampstead's precious trees (and our few remaining trees certainly need saving).

11/12/2021  16:22:392021/4981/P PETITNOBJ

E

 Hazelanne `Lewis I strongly object to the proposal to build a brick wall between 12 Gainsborough Gardens and Christchurch Hill. 

The current timber fence is harmonious with the rest of that portion of Christchurch Hill. It preserves the green 

of the conservation area. A brick wall would neither be harmonious nor preserve the conservation area.
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